From: Andrew Labbee

To: Comments, Public
Subject: My opinion on shorting
Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 4:13:19 PM

EXTERNAL: Verify sender before opening attachments or links.
]

The issues stem from not having to report proper short interest, and no accountability or consequences for doing so.
The ability to have so many FTD'S is truly unacceptable and then call retail crazy because they see the lies



